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WELCOME The JBOT core team welcomes you to our first
edition of this newsletter! We’re planning for the 2019 AOTA 
conference and bringing together JBOTs from around the U.S. and 
abroad. See pages 3-4 for a list of AOTA Justice-based OT sessions!

J u s t i c e - B a s e d  O c c u p a t i o n a l  T h e r a p y ,  I s s u e  1 ,  V o l . 1

4/4, Thu, 12:00 -2p  (CST)
4/5, Fri,       8:30 -10:30a 
4/6, Sat,       9:00 -11:00a

Contact Lisa Jaegers, 
Ljaegers@slu.edu for more info 

and to RSVP.

JBOT MEETINGS We held our inaugural collaboration
and planning meetings at the 2018 AOTA conference in  Salt Lake 
City. Nearly 40 OT practitioners, researchers, and students with 
experience and/or in-depth knowledge of justice-based OT 
practice participated. We look forward to continuing these 
meetings at future conferences in order to create and implement an 
agenda towards supporting OT in this area of practice. 

We also convened international
partners in JBOT at the 

World Federation of OT congress in 
Cape Town, South Africa in May, 2018!

The purpose of the meetings are threefold:
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